
CITY OF SIGOURNEY, IOWA 
MINUTES OF REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING OF 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 21, 2016 
 
The Sigourney City Council met in regular session in the Council Chambers at City Hall on Wednesday, 
December 21, 2016 with Mayor Glandon presiding and the following Council members answering roll call:  
Schultz, Morlan, Landgrebe, Bender, Conrad and McLaughlin.  Others present were:  CJ Eilers, News Review; 
Don Northup, Director of Public Works I; Aaron Kephart, Assistant Police Chief; Allan Glandon, Police Chief and 
Sherrie Casper, Deputy City Clerk. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:01 p.m.  Council member McLaughlin moved, seconded by Council member 
Landgrebe, to approve the tentative agenda.  Upon the roll being called, the following voted Ayes:  Schultz, 
Morlan, Landgrebe, Bender, Conrad and McLaughlin.  Nays: None.  Motion approved. 
 
Council member Conrad moved, seconded by Council member Bender, to approve the following items on the 
consent agenda:  minutes from the December 7, 2016 regular Council meeting; Council accounts payable claims 
totaling $24,094.03; and the credit card report.  Upon the roll being called, the following voted Ayes:  Schultz, 
Morlan, Landgrebe, Bender, Conrad and McLaughlin.  Nays:  None.  Motion approved. 
 
Park and Recreation:  Council member McLaughlin stated that Alan Sellers said that he would be the Soccer 
Director this spring.  He said that with some of his job responsibilities coming up this next fall, he didn’t know if 
he could be Flag Football Director.  With that the Committee will stay with the same contract for Soccer as last 
year.  The Committee will meet with Alan in July to see how to proceed with Flag Football.  Council member 
Landgrebe moved, seconded by Council member Conrad, to approve the contract with Alan Sellers as Soccer 
Director.  Upon the roll being called, the following voted Ayes:  Schultz, Morlan, Landgrebe, Bender, Conrad and 
McLaughlin.  Nays:  None.    Motion was approved. 
 
Public Safety:  The invoice for RC Systems was placed as a separate item on the agenda for approval.  After 
the invoice is paid, there is paperwork that needs signed and sent in to get the grant money.  The invoice is for 
the equipment only.  Council member Schultz moved, seconded by Council member Landgrebe, to approve the 
invoice from RC Systems for the tornado siren equipment.  Upon the roll being called, the following voted Ayes:  
Schultz, Morlan, Landgrebe, Bender, Conrad and McLaughlin.  Nays:  None.  Motion was approved.   
 
Finance:  Council member Schultz moved, seconded by Council member McLaughlin, to approve the annual 
Council Remuneration for Calendar Year 2016.  Upon the roll being called, the following voted Ayes:  Schultz, 
Morlan, Landgrebe, Bender, Conrad and McLaughlin.  Nays:  None.  Motion approved. 
 
City Clerk:  The January 4th, 2017 regular Council meeting will be held at City Hall at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Public Input:  C.J. Eilers wanted to invite everyone to the News-Review for their Open House on December 28th 
from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by acclamation at 6:08 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 ____________________________________________ 
 Douglas L. Glandon, Mayor 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTEST: _______________________________________ 

    Sherrie Casper, Sigourney Deputy City Clerk 


